
 

   

ALUMNI NEWS 
A MONTHLY NEWSLETTER BROUGHT TO YOU BY MERCY COLLEGE OF OHIO 

  
FIVE REASONS TO ATTEND ALUMNI AND FRIENDS WEEKEND  
SEPTEMBER 25-26, 2021  
 

1. Catch up with Mercy Friends and Make New Ones 
2. Celebrate your Journey Through Healthcare at the Mercy Mile Walk  
3. Indulge in Great Food at the Reunion & Banquet 
4. Rejoice in our Catholic Heritage at Mass and Brunch 
5. Explore Campus with Optional Tours 

 
There are many reasons to celebrate Alumni and Friends Weekend! Learn more about the fun events 
planned! 
 
Those who are unable to join us in person can still join in on the fun and order an Alumni and Friends 
Weekend shirt or purchase 50/50 tickets (proceeds go to the Alumni Association to fund student 
scholarships)! 

 
 SERVICES PROVIDED TO ALUMNI  
 

Mercy College is proud to assist our students, not only while they are 
enrolled but even after they graduate. See below for a variety of services that 
may be able to assist you, whether you are looking to further your education, 
find (or change) jobs, get involved, and more! 
  
Our Alumni and Friends website includes resources for those looking to 
further their education by providing information about Alumni Tuition 

Reduction and the Alumni Dependent Scholarship.  
  
Learn more about Career Assistance offered to alumni, including; job opportunities available to you, tips 
for creating a resume/cover letter, a practical guide to creating a quality profile on LinkedIn, and more! 
 



Order transcripts through your Empower Me account or directly through the National Student Loan 
Clearinghouse. Transcripts are provided free of charge, unless an expedited delivery option is requested. 
 
Get involved with the Alumni Association and Auxiliary. Learn how to stay informed and give back.  
 
An additional point of contact available to you as alum is Hannah Bohn – Coordinator of Alumni/Grants 
who is available to assist and connect you with additional resources upon request. Hannah can be 
reached by text at 419-863-5520, phone at 419-251-8993, or email at alumni@mercycollege.edu  
 
MASTER OF SCIENCE IN NURSING GRADUATES IMPACT CARE THROUGHOUT HEALTH SYSTEMS – 
Alumni Spotlights 
  

Mercy College’s summer Master of Science in Nursing graduates developed evidence-based leadership 
projects that are under consideration to be implemented throughout the health systems the graduates 
work in. 

Elia Stanko (pictured left), Director of Associate Health in Occupational Health at St. 
Elizabeth - Youngstown Hospital, developed a project entitled “Violence Against 
Healthcare Workers” that focuses on a process of prevention and reporting of 
violence in the workplace. 

Jeffrey Moomaw, Director of Nursing at Mercy Health - Allen Hospital, developed a 
Digital Based Discharge Planning Tool which will better prepare patients to care for 
themselves after hospitalization, understand their disease process, and know what 
they can do to improve their health and prevent readmissions. 

Amanda Selman (pictured left), Nursing Manager of Surgical Services at Mercy 
Health - Fairfield Hospital, developed a project entitled “Surgical Smoke: The Invisible 
Enemy in the OR” that focuses on ways of effectively reducing surgical smoke to 
ensure clean air for everyone in the operating room. 

Cindy Myerholtz (pictured left), Regional Educator-Newborn Intensive Care at 
ProMedica - Russell J. Ebeid Children’s Hospital, focused on a project entitled 
“Improving Perinatal Nurses’ Perceptions and Attitudes When Caring for Mothers 
with Substance Abuse” with outcome measures of decreasing nurse’s stress, 
increasing parent involvement and improving the nurse-patient relationship. 

Tina Allgood, Nursing Manager of the Stroke Unit at Mercy Health - Lorain Hospital, 
created a Fall Reduction Protocol for the stroke unit, identified that minority 

populations experiencing strokes often do not receive care in time to receive recombinant tissue 
plasminogen activator (tPA), and created outreach to trusted members of communities to provide 
stroke education. 

Read more!  

We’re proud of the ambitions and accomplishments of our students and alumni. Each month, current 
students and/or alumni will be recognized. Tell us your Mercy story. Please email suggested names to 
Alumni@mercycollege.edu or complete a nomination form here.  



 
Peer-nominations and self-nominations are accepted.   

The Mercy College of Ohio Alumni Department is committed and focused on providing 

Mercy alumni an experience that is informative, engaging, and fun! We're there for you 

whether you're enjoying one of our alumni events or supporting Mercy as a volunteer.  
Your Alumni Department goes the extra mile to keep you informed. 

  
Your Mercy Pride is ours as well – To ensure this newsletter is as informational as possible, 

please send your comments and article submissions to: 
  

Mercy College of Ohio 
Attn: Alumni Department 

2221 Madison Ave. 
Toledo, OH 43604 

alumni@mercycollege.edu | 419-251-8993 (alum) 
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